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Freedom of Information  Request           Ref: UHB 17-512 

Date 5 September 2017 
 

 

 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  The 
Trusts response is as follows: 
 

1. Has your organisation complied with the NHS Improvement letter of 24 June 
2017, and follow up communications, requiring you to have an inspection of all 
inpatient areas carried out by your local fire and rescue service? 
 
We can confirm that the Trust has complied with all of the requirements of the NHS 
letter dated 24th June 2017. 
 

2. Have you carried out your own checks or worked with independent investigators 
to assess safety since the Grenfell Tower fire on 14 June? 
 
We can confirm that the Trust has carried out inspections and on 30th June we were 
declassified from a class 1 risk. 
 

3. Please attach all and any reports etc prepared as a result of inspections whether 
by the fire service or others. If precise locations are sensitive, please consider 
whether any concerns can be addressed by redacting the location details. 
 
Not applicable as the Trust did not have any of the cladding that was a fire risk. 
 

4. What are you doing to mitigate any risks which have been identified? When will 
any work identified in the reports be completed? 
 

5. Not applicable as the Trust did not have any of the cladding that was a fire risk. 
 

 
This concludes our response. We trust that you find this helpful, but please do not hesitate to 
contact us directly if we can be of any further assistance. 
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If, after that, you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date 
of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: 

Trust Secretary 
University Hospitals Bristol NHS Foundation Trust 
Trust Headquarters  
Marlborough Street 
Bristol 
BS1 3NU 
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be 
contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF 

To view the Freedom of Information Act in full please click here. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

  

http://www.opsi.gov.uk/acts/acts2000/ukpga_20000036_en_1



